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Letter from Mayor Chris Fiore

Good day North Haven residents --
Paramount on my mind this week is the untimely passing of our Village
Clerk, Eileen Tuohy. She was one of a kind. A person who cared deeply
about this village we inhabit, its surroundings, its residents, its natural
beauty. I have heard from so many of you in response to the email this
week. You commented on how she never shirked her responsibility, was
consistently pleasant and cheerful -- always followed up on your
questions and requests......she will be sorely missed. 
Visiting hours are this Sunday the 20th at Yardley Pino, 5-8pm. Funeral
services are set for Monday morning, 11am at Queen of the Rosary R.C.
church in Bridgehampton. There will be a reception at our Village Hall
following her burial at Oakland. 
Our Hall will be closed Monday until 1:00 pm.

Councilman Schiavoni and representatives from the CPF held a
meeting last evening at Town Hall in S'hampton. It was the first of two
Open Hearings, intended to glean thoughts and comments on a plan
devised by the 2 park committees for the 10 acres of the Lovelady
property and the field behind. Only a few residents appeared, either on
Zoom or in person, and I would hope we will hear from many more of you
when we meet again at our Village Hall this coming Thursday, August 24.
It has always been the intention of former Mayor Jeff Sander, myself and



the Board of Trustees, along with Councilman Schiavoni, to create a
greenspace that is accessible to NH residents, while keeping the fragile
ecology of the area top of mind. We have almost 300 acres of open
space in our Village; we hope you agree the field containing
Cilli/Sebastian pond, can be made available to us for safe and
reasonable public access. The plan is available on our
website northhavenny.us (gov't, parks tab) and we have also posted
boards in the conference room at VHall for you to see. 
Please give us your time this next Thursday at 6 for a review of the Park
committee's plans and the opportunity for you to weigh in your thoughts. 
PS: our Board of Trustees meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, the
23rd, at 5pm. 
Thanks, as always, and enjoy the weekend!
Chris

=======================================================

Recordings of the Village meetings can be found on the Village website
or by clicking HERE.

Village Updates:
Residents are reminded to engage professionals to perform routine tree
trimming of branches that overhang electrical and Optimum lines to
prevent potential outages during storm events. We have experienced
several severe storms this summer that have resulted in power and
Optimum outages due to falling tree limbs in neighborhoods in North
Haven. A little preventative tree trimming can save you and your
neighbors unexpected inconvenience!
 

Upcoming Board of Trustees Meeting
The next meeting will be on Wednesday, August 23 at 5 p.m. at Village
Hall and via Zoom. All residents are welcome and encouraged to
attend. The agenda for this meeting will be posted on the Village website
(northhavenny.us) under Minutes and Agendas the Friday before the
meeting date.  The Zoom meeting link can be found on the home page of
the Village website under the calendar entry for the Board of Trustee
meeting.  
 

Public Hearings:

Scheduled for August 24 at 6 p.m.
A public hearing is scheduled on the developing plans and concepts of
the Park at the Lovelady Property at 19 Sunset Beach Road. The
hearing will be hosted by Southampton Town Councilman Tommy John
Schiavoni and Southampton CPF Director Jacqueline Fenlon. Plans for
the park will be presented by the North Haven 501c3 and Advisory
Committee who have been working on the Park. Input from North Haven
residents is welcomed at the public hearing.

  August 24th at 6 p.m. in person at North Haven Village Hall
Click HERE for more information, scan the QR code for the zoom
information.

http://northhavenny.us/
https://www.northhavenny.us/home/pages/meeting-zoom-room-recordings
http://northhavenny.us/
https://files.constantcontact.com/965f5e94401/fc77a04b-9ac2-4c18-8a09-d8ec1cd1a763.pdf?rdr=true


 
Scheduled for August 23 at 5 p.m.
1. A LOCAL LAW AMENDING CHAPTER 163 – ARTICLE I GENERAL
PROVISIONS §163-5 DEFINITIONS AND WORD USAGE AND
ENACTING ARTICLE XIII – WETLAND/COASTAL SETBACKS AND
EXCEPTIONS
View the proposed code HERE.
o  It is the intent to introduce minimum setbacks for building activities,
structures, and accessory structures within wetlands or coastal setbacks
in order to protect and preserve environmental areas.
 

Updates from the July 19th Board of Trustee’s Meeting:
See agenda HERE

North Haven News Editor:  Terie Diat (Trustee) tdiat@northhavenvillage.org
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